
  Monday, 
September 4th, 
Labor Day—NO 
SCHOOL! :) 

 Tuesday, Sep-
tember 26th— 
Fall Pictures 

 Homecoming- 
TBA 

Sports News…we have a new sport! 

  Upcoming  

Events... 

Science News...Solar Eclipse Success! 

“Make a joyful noise unto the Lord all ye lands…” Psalm 100:1  

     If you are new to ECS and are not familiar with our sports program, you will 

be happy to know that we offer volleyball, soccer, basketball, golf and, now, 

dance. That’s right, dance. Joy Bergman, a Senior, has formed a dance team com-

prised of both middle school and high school students. The team will dance dur-

ing halftime for basketball home games. Their job is to stir up school spirit by 

holding up signs and cheering on the basketball teams when the games are being 

played. The squad has room for two more dancers, but you must let Joy know by 

Friday, September 1st.  A sign up sheet is on the bulletin 

board in the FLC. Dance experience, although helpful, is not 

required. It’s gonna be a lot of fun! Go Eagles!!! 
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Can you believe it? School 

has started again! We 

hope that everyone had a 

wonderful and safe sum-

mer! Welcome back to our 

returning students, staff, 

and parents! To all of our 

new students, parents and 

staff – Welcome to Elfers 

Christian School! We trust 

that you will have a won-

derful year here at Elfers. 

We also would like extend 

a warm welcome to our 

new Spanish teacher, Miss  

Paulina Tapia, and our new 

first grade teacher, Miss 

Mary Smith! Also, we 

wish a happy and memo-

rable  upcoming year to 

our Senior class of 2018! 

Get ready for an awe-

some year!  :) 

        Editor: Joy Bergman 

News from  

the Nest!  
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Welcome Back 

Students!!! 

   Thanks to our high school science department’s 

very own Mrs. Gillespie and Mr. Shepherd, all 

students had fun, outer-space themed activities 

and snacks in celebration of the famous solar 

eclipse on August 21st!  Students in middle and 

high school were even provided with special 

viewing glasses to take in this rare and 

breathtaking event! Thank you to those 

who came, as well as those who helped!   



 

  


